
Summary of the Public Meeting at Lake Wappapello SP on September 24, 2022. 

There were 10 participants at the Open House format.  

 

Local Elected Officials invited: 

Sherriff Dean Finch 

Wayne County Commissioners 

 

State Elected Officials invited: 

Holly Thompson-Rehder 

Darrrell Atchison 

 

Key Stakeholders invited: 

Chaonia Fire Department 

Wappapello Lake Management Office (USACE) 

 

Local Elected Officials attended: none 

State Elected Officials attended: Darrell Atchison 

Key Stakeholders attended: none 

 

Topics discussed: 

Number of Staff employed, 3 full time and 4 seasonal employees 

Number of volunteer hours completed (2000+) 

Potentials of high speed in Wayne County; with a public meeting upcoming in Patterson next 

week. 

Upcoming roof repairs needs  

Potential overlooks to open up for views of the Lake 

The newly hired Ranger at the Lake 

The newly established Management unit of Sam A. Baker, Lake Wappapello and Morris. 

 

Thank-you to all that helped and participated in today’s event! 
 


